From: Grant Mashek

To: David Rivera; Kelly Churney
Subject: Palm Beach Day Academy-Seaview Parking Project
Date: Saturday, June 18, 2022 6:09:23 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links o

attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all

requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Dear Members of the Landmarks Preservation Commission:

I am writing to offer my support for Palm Beach Day Academy’s proposed parking project on
Seaview Avenue

As a PBDA trustee/parent and town resident, I feel that this project is critical to improve the
parking situation on Seaview Avenue. The school has long relied upon on-street parking
which has become increasingly scarce. Also, nearby office buildings have eliminated or
reduced the parking leases that PBDA held for teacher use during the school day. Although the
school will still require some on-street parking, the project will provide much needed relief for
the street.

The school has worked with architects from Nievera Williams to construct a design that fits

with the aesthetics and standards of the Town of Palm Beach. We have also incorporated
feedback received including minimizing the loss of green space and concerns around drainage.

Thank you for your consideration of this project.
Sincerely,
Grant Mashek

President, Board of Trustees
Palm Beach Day Academy Inc.
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